
FOI127 Response 

Request 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

I am looking for some assistance with your organisation’s Spend/Transparency data, 

available on the following weblink:  

http://www.bsmhft.nhs.uk/about-us/trust-documents/financial-transparency/ 

There appears to be no file available for the month of June 2020. Could you advise when the 

file will be made available to view online? Would it be possible for you to email me a copy of 

the June 2020 file please. 

 

Response 

Due to the current health crisis Covid-19 and the unprecedented pressures faced by the 

Trust, the publication of June 2020 financial spend has been unfortunately delayed. 

However, the Trust’s site will be updated with June, July, and August 2020 financial spend, 

which is anticipated to take place in October 2020. 

For ease of access to June 2020 financial spend, please find enclosed a spreadsheet 

outlining the requested monthly spend.  
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